NOTICE AS TO AMENDMENT OF 2019 BUDGET

TBC METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
CITY OF AURORA, ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Sections 29-1-108 and 109, C.R.S., that the
necessity has arisen for the amendment of the 2019 Budget of the TBC Metropolitan District (the
“District”). A copy of the 2019 amended budget is on file in the office of the District’s
Accountant, Simmons & Wheeler, P.C., 304 Inverness Way South, Suite 490, Englewood, CO
80112, where such is available for public inspection. Such proposed 2019 amended budget will
be considered at a special meeting to be held on Monday, October 28, 2019, at 11:00 a.m. at the
offices of United Properties, 1331 17" St., Suite 604, Denver, CO 80202. Any interested elector
within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2019 amended budget,
inspect the 2019 amended budget and file or register any objections thereto.

TBC METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

s/ Megan Becher ‘
McGEADY BECHER P.C.
Attorneys for the District
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